
  Public Utilities Section 
  Office  614.466.4395 
  Fax 614.644.8764 

   
  30 East Broad Street, 16th Floor 

  Columbus, OH 43215-3414 
 www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

 March 5, 2018 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

The Honorable Richard Bulgrin, Attorney Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

 

 Re: In re Acero Junction, 

  Case No. 17-2132-EL-AEC 

 

Dear Examiner Bulgrin: 

 

 Please reschedule the March 14, 2018 hearing in the above-referenced case 

number from 10:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.  I have a prior commitment at 10:00 a.m.  I have 

discussed with this with all parties and none object.  

 

 Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Thomas W. McNamee 
Thomas W. McNamee 

Assistant Attorney General 

30 East Broad Street, 16
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215 

614.466.4397 (telephone) 

866.679.2052 (fax) 

thomas.mcnamee@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

Counsel for the Staff of  

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

 

cc:  Parties of Record 
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